
Welcome to St Mary’s Online 
Safety Coffee Morning

Online Safety Week











Age restrictions on social 
media



What do we do at St Mary’s?

• Securus monitoring software on all devices

• Online safety is taught as a key part of our curriculum 
throughout the whole school as well as in computing and RSE. 
• This covers what the children should do if there is a case where they 

have seen something which made them uncomfortable as well as who 
they can come to for support.

• Anti-bullying policy 

• School Newsletter 
• Up to date communication regarding online safety. 



How can we keep our children safe at 
home in an online world?
• Setting boundaries 

• Privacy settings / child accounts 

• Safer searching e.g. Kidrex

• Internet matters resources

• Use the internet in a shared space



What is this session for? 

The aim of this session is for you to have some time to look 
through some different resources and discuss with other parents 
ways that we can keep our children safe in an online world. 


